
 

 

[Stupp, Joseph B.] 
 
 

JOSEPH B. STUPP, AN ACCOUNTANT MANY YEARS, DIES 

 

Joseph B. Stupp, 85, for many years a well known Auburnian, died 
Sunday morning at his home, 6 Burtis Flats.  For many years, Mr. Stupp was 

accountant for the old Auburn Gas Light Company.  He was born in New York 
City, but for the past 31 years had been a resident of Auburn.  At the time of 

his retirement last October, he was an accountant at the Rondina furniture 
store. 

Mr. Stupp was a member of St. Paul’s Lodge, 124, F. & A. M.  He is 
survived by one son, Shirley Stupp, of this city, and three daughters, Mrs. 

John B. Hannum and Mrs. Lutie G. Stupp of Bloomfield, N. J., and Mrs. 
James P. Paxton, of Port Washington, L. I.; also by four grandchildren and 

one great-grandchild. 

Services will be held at 3 o’clock tomorrow afternoon, at the funeral 
rooms of Lester E. Brew, 47 Clark Street.  Rev. Plato T. Jones, pastor of the 

First Universalist Church, will officiate.  Burial will be in Fort Hill Cemetery.  
Friends will call at 47 Clark Street. 

For many years Mr. Stupp conducted a reconditioning furniture store in 
Market Street.  He was one of the pioneer campers on Owasco Lake.  In 

1887, he purchased several acres of farm land between the Lehigh Valley 
Railroad tracks and the lake shore, situated about one and one-half miles 

south of Owasco Lake Station, west side of the lake. 
The large cottage at the point was named Elmwood and it became a well 

known landmark.  Mr. Stupp was an ardent fisherman and a keen lover of 
the outdoors.  He was keen for walking, thinking nothing of walking almost 

daily in the summer from the foot of Owasco Lake to his summer home, 
adhering to this practice until several years ago. 
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